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41st Session of Working Group TECH

The 41st session of Working Group TECH will be held remotely by video-conference on 9 and 10 September 2020.

The main focus at this 41st session will be on preparing the documents and discussions of the next Committee of 
Technical Experts. It is important that the Member States take part as far as possible. 

The following proposals for Uniform Technical Prescriptions (UTP) will be examined:

•	 New UTP Infrastructure

•	 New UTP concerning train composition and route compatibility checks

•	 Modification of the UTP LOC&PAS: locomotives and passenger rolling stock

•	 Modification of the UTP PRM: accessibility for persons with disabilities and persons with reduced mobility

•	 Modification of the UTP WAG: freight wagons.

It is also planned to discuss future developments in the UTP Marking, the UTP telematics applications for freight and 
the vehicle register.

Please register your attendance by 1 September 2020: http://otif.org/en/?page_id=214.

Contact: 
sarah.pujol@otif.org
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